
Notification from PCC that changes to the B4320 at the ‘Valero’ Junction are 
due to commence Monday 14th September 
 
On Monday 7th September ACC received the following: 
 
 
Junction Improvements at B4320 Angle Road 
  
We are writing to inform you that the above scheme will commence on 14th September 
2020. Please find attached plan for the location and proposal of the scheme. The 
works are programmed to take approximately 14 weeks to complete. The works will 
include realignment of the existing T-junction with associated carriageway 
construction, fencing, signage, drainage, utility diversion, roadmarkings and 
landscaping. 
  
We are committed to complete the scheme within the shortest possible duration and 
ensure minimal disruption to the road network. However, the works may cause delay 
in journey time for the duration of the scheme. We apologise for any inconveniences.  
  
Should you have any queries please do not hesitate to contact this office. 
  
Yours sincerely, 
  

Shafiul Alam 

Peiriannydd (Priffyrdd)/Engineer (Highways) 
Cygnor Sir Penfro/Pembrokeshire County Council 
Neuadd y Sir/County Hall 
Hwlffordd/Haverfordwest 
SA61 1TP 
: 01437 775024 
: shafiul.alam@pembrokeshire.gov.uk  
 

 

A plan of the new road layout is set out on the next page. 
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